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October 21, 2013

Ms. Tressa Rutland

Directorate of Public Works
1550 Veterans Parkway

Building 1137

Ft. Stewart, Georgia 31314 4927

SUBJECT: Former Aboveground Storage Tanks 7001&7003, Bulk Fuel Facility (HAA-
09), Release #3 — Hunter Army Airfield, Georgia

Dear Ms Rutland:

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed the September
2013 Final Corrective Action Plan Progress Report (#9) submitted by ARCADIS for the
site referenced above.

EPD approves of the request for no further action for the release #3 at the former AST
7001&7003 site. However, further corrective action may be required, if mandated
through more stringent state or federal statutory or regulatory changes. Additional
measures may also be required if existing or future drinking water systems or surface
water bodies within two miles of the site are impacted by any dissolved contamination
resulting from this release, or if previously unidentified soil contamination, dissolved
contamination or free product are identified as originating at the site.

Feel free to contact me at 404 362 2556 if you have any comments or guestions.

Sincerely,
/Qes S’ Gue%h
Geologist 11l

cc:  Mike Kemp, EPD
Shelley Gibbons, ARCADIS
File
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